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Dr. Lee-Anne Huber was raised on a mixed farm of beef cattle 
and pigs just north of Guelph, ON. She decided to attend the 
University of Guelph with the intention of becoming a large 
animal veterinarian but soon discovered the world of swine 
nutrition research instead. After her BSc, she continued with a 
MSc and PhD, also at the University of Guelph, and a post-
doctoral fellowship at Memorial University of Newfoundland. 
Lee-Anne is now the swine nutrition researcher at the 

University of Guelph and her research program focuses on improving the sustainability of pork 
production using nutrition as a tool. Currently, she is examining low-environmental impact feed 
ingredients, identifying means to improve the value of feed ingredients, and using precision 
agriculture to  better predict and meet the nutrient requirements of lactating and gestating 
sows. Lee-Anne still enjoys helping on her family's farm (anything from shoveling manure to 
combining) and spending time with family and friends.  
 


